
Board Memo 012-17 

 

Executive Board,   

 

The Postal Service plans to test a web-based program titled Employees’ 

Compensation Operation and Management Portal (ECOMP).  ECOMP allows 

employees to electronically file workers compensation forms, track the status of 

forms and documents submitted through ECOMP, and electronically upload and 

submit documents to existing DFEC case files. 

 

The program is maintained by the Department of Labor.   

 

The test will be conducted in the Northern Virginia, Greensboro and Dallas 

Districts beginning September 25. 

 

Please share the attachments with your membership.  The attachments can also be 

found on NAPS Bulletin Board on the website under Board Memos. 

 

Thank you. 
  



 
  



 
  



 
  



 
  



 
  



 
  



 


